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This unit focuses on subtraction within 10. Children are introduced to formal subtraction for the first time. They will be introduced to the key language of subtraction and a range of scenarios where subtraction takes place. We will also focus on place value.  Children will begin to recognise the place value of each digit in a 2-digit number. This is an important skill that children will develop when they add and subtract and begin to work with larger numbers. Finally, we cover 2D and 3D shapes. Children will learn to name the different shapes and identify the features that determine how they are classified.

History
We will look at how transport has changed over the years and look at how people used to travel compared to forms of transport we have today. 

Religion
Prophecy and Promise: This unit includes The Annunciation, Mary’s visit to Elizabeth, Mary our Mother, The birth of Jesus, and the shepherds visitng Jesus following his birth. 


French
Children will continue to learn french through songs and games with our foreign language assistant. 

Music 
Rhythm in the Way We Walk and Banana Rap: Learning is focused around 2 songs: Rhythm in the Way We Walk is Reggae style and Banana Rap is Hip Hop style. We will listen and appraise other styles of music through games and singing.

D&T
This term the children will be designing, making and evaluating christmas biscuts. 
English
Phonics: The children will continue to follow the Read Write Inc scheme for phonics.  Phonics will be delivered daily. The children will  read books daily that are closely matched to their increasing knowledge of phonics and tricky words. 
Writing:  We will practise hand writing every day learning correct letter formation in preparation for cursive hand writing. 


Science
This term our topic is Animals, Including Humans. We will identify and name a variety of common animals including fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds and mammals,look at how animals can be grouped and what they eat. We will continue looking at the seasons and how they are changing as we move through Autumn. 

PSHE
Our theme in PSHE is Celebrating Differences. We will learn that we are all different and how important it is to accept each other for what we are. We will be learning how to help children who are feeling sad or alone and how it feels to give and receive compliments.

PE
Our PE Days will be on a Monday and Friday. The children will come to school in their PE kits.  On the Monday, children will learn about invasion games and on Friday children will be taught a Manchester United sports coach. 
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 Computing
Our focus will be learning how to save our work, exploring the different resources on Purple Mash and knowing the importance of logging out.
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